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Child injured in car/pedestrian incident
(KLZA)-- A Falls City child is back home from a hospital stay following a
car/pedestrian accident Saturday evening about 6:15. 

The Falls City Police report indicates that John McNeely of Falls City was
traveling north in a car in the 1900 block of Barada Street when a five-year-old
boy ran in front of the vehicle.

The child was initially transported to Community Medical Center and was later
taken to the Omaha Children's Hospital for treatment of injuries.

No citations or warnings were issued as a result of the accident. 
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